Brande Blasi

Please continue to keep the Delaware River Basin regulated so that the contaminants found in
hydraulic fracking waste is not discharged to the area. Considering it is near impossible for a new
Industrial facility to be able to pull water from the Delaware River, I don't understand why an
un-taxed, barely regulated activity would be able to!

Keep our water clean!!!



